
Newsletter week ending 27th April

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

Autism Awareness week was a great success! Throughout the week, children 
learned about autism and celebrated our differences. Mrs Westwood planted 
sunflowers with the children who brought a donation - once grown they will look 
beautiful in the planters! The children completed a mile sponsored walk (in their 
onesies!) and raised lots of money - Daniel Bromley in Class 14 raised the most 
money with an amazing £114! Parents also had a chance to join in by buying lots 
of yummy refreshments at Parents' Evening, and the Co-op staff also dressed up 
and collected lots of donations too! Together we raised a grand total of 
#1,897.03! What an amazing total! Thank you to everyone, the money will go to 
the National Autistic Society who will continue their fantastic work to raise 
awareness of autism, until everyone understands.

Welcome Back! We hope that everyone had a great Easter 
Holiday. 
Our annual Easter egg decorating competition was fantastic. The 
school council had such a difficult task trying to choose a winner. Here 
are some photos of our fabulous entries. 



Newsletter week ending  23rd March 2018

Gorse Hill Primary School

Dates for your Diary
May

3rd- Polling day- school closed

4th- Robin Wood assembly 9:30am

7th- Bank Holiday – school closed

14th- 18th- KS2 SATs week

18th- Y6 Picnic and Cycling

21st- 25th- Book Fair

22nd- Reading Breakfast

23rd- Nursery Farm Trip

24th- Y4 Learning Assembly 2:30pm

25th- School closes 3:15pm

June

11th- School reopens

11th- 15th- International Week

14th- New Nursery Parent’s meeting 5pm

19th – 22nd York residential

21st- Class 7 Learning Assembly

25th- Nick Carter adventurer assembly

26th- Nursery Play and Stay 3:30pm

26th- Reception Trip to Sea Life Centre

27th- EYFS Sports Day 9:30am

29th- Summer Fair

JULY

2nd-KS1 Sports day 9:30am

2nd KS2 Sports day 1:30pm

Attendance Awards w/e Punctuality w/e

Class 5 

98.2%

52 Lates last week!
Please ensure that your 

children arrive into school 

on time.

Let’s get the figures down 

next week!
Class 11 

96.9%

Class 8

96.8%

Last Wednesday, our A and B teams 

braved the wind and rain to play two 

matches each.

Our B-Team, beat St Anns 4-3 with a last 

minute goal from Na-im who is only in Year 

3!

The B-Team, also came from a goal down 

to beat Moss Park 2-1, with both goals 

scored from Shawn 

We need a new football kit for next year, so 

if any parents know anyone who would like 

their company name on our kits then 

please let either the office or Mr O’Neill 

know.


